
 

 

 

Principal Message for February 24, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
To families needing meal benefits, it is important that you complete this application 
BEFORE March 1st. You can access this resource at https://www.wcpss.net/free-
reduced-meals. Please do not delay in applying. 
 
We will be having Spirit Night/Day on Tuesday, February 28th (all day) at Torchy’s 
Tacos and Crumbl Cookies, both located at the corner of Six Forks and Wake Forest 
Roads. A percentage of sales will be donated to the Carroll MS PTA. Please come out 
for lunch or dinner. 
 
Interim Progress Information can be viewed on Canvas. As we reach the halfway point 
of Quarter 3, we encourage all families to review interim progress for every course for 
your child. If you do not yet have an account to access Canvas, please 
visit http://bit.ly/CMMSCanvasCode or contact Ms. Harrod at eharrod@wcpss.net.  
 
To access progress: Login to Canvas and open a course. In the course navigation (at 
left), choose “Grades” and click “Learning Mastery.” On the Learning Mastery page, 
you can view the competencies for the course and see your student’s progress. Click 
the “>” on each competency to view the standards that are included. Here you can see 
if any assignments have been aligned and how your student is progressing on each 
standard.  Visit https://bit.ly/CMMScheckprogress to view a video demonstration of 
these steps.  
 
Spring Athletic Information –Tryouts are next week. 

• All registration materials, including physicals and doctor approval forms, must 
be signed and completed in Dragonfly BEFORE tryouts start.  

• No more than 14 absences and passing 3 out of 4 core classes in Semester 1 
• Students will get a “Ticket to Play” from the Athletic Director or Coach before 

participating.  

Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
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The February PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/6k1m8 There 
are still several board vacancies for next year. We need your help.  

8th Grade Families: 
We will be hosting a High School Night for all 8th grade students and families 
on Wednesday, March 8th from 5:30pm to 6:30pm in the Learning Commons. We will 
also provide families with a virtual option via Google Meet to attend. Please join us to 
learn more about the high school registration process, course offerings, and meet with 
representatives from Sanderson High School. 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAG) can be accessed here.  
 
Is your child interested in a club at Carroll? Please visit our website here for 
information about clubs. All are invited to participate. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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